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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/03/2023  18:07:372022/5639/P COMMNT ms mary peretz As noted by others Colville Place and Goodge Street are high density residential areas.

 

With regard to the retrospective planning application 2022/5639/P I formally object as follows

 

The smell from 33 Goodge Street makes it difficult to open windows to the rear of my premises (which will be 

more of an issue as the weather gets warmer) and I am concerned about the additional noise pollution from 

the newly installed extractor fan unit which is now planned to be going on for 24 hours as my children sleep at 

the back of our house.

11/03/2023  18:07:342022/5639/P COMMNT ms mary peretz As noted by others Colville Place and Goodge Street are high density residential areas.

 

With regard to the retrospective planning application 2022/5639/P I formally object as follows

 

The smell from 33 Goodge Street makes it difficult to open windows to the rear of my premises (which will be 

more of an issue as the weather gets warmer) and I am concerned about the additional noise pollution from 

the newly installed extractor fan unit which is now planned to be going on for 24 hours as my children sleep at 

the back of our house.

Page 21 of 31


